OBAMA and ROMNEY aren’t the only ones you have to choose between

                on Election Night. ( November 6th 2012)
We will also be electing new officers and board members at a combination Cajun WELCOME PARTY for our Ambassadors and General Membership Meeting.

        There will be Cajun dancing, jambalaya, and as always great fellowship. 
                         St. Paul Lutheran Church/ Baton Rouge / 6 PM
MEMBERS are asked to bring a $3 donation for the church and to cover misc. expenses.  Thanks
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        IT’S A RUSSIAN THANKSGIVING!!       [image: image2.jpg]



The “Farewell Party” for our Russian Ambassadors will be at the Duncan’s

229 WILDWOOD DR in Hammond on Sunday Nov/ 11at 5 pm.  There will be fried turkeys, dressing and a couple of special surprises that Bob bets you have never tasted before!!!  Hopefully everyone will be able to come to this as it promises to be something a little special.

Members are asked to bring their favorite Thanksgiving Dish so that we can show the Russians what a Bountiful Thanksgiving Table looks like.  You are also being asked to contribute $8 toward the cost of the turkey’s oil etc.  

Please contact Evelyn at (225) 357-1770 to confirm that you are coming and tell her what delicious Thanksgiving dish you plan to bring.  Thanks. 

As always please feel free to invite a guest who is interested in membership in FFBR

